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April 5, 2017 

 
Hon. Mitzie Hunter M.P.P. 

Minister of Education 

Scarborough-Guildwood 

109 - 4117 Lawrence Ave E 

Toronto ON M7A 1E9 

 

Dear Mitzie, 

 

I am writing today with respect to the upcoming 2017 Ontario Budget.  

 

Now we are all familiar with the past investments Ontario has made in Toronto, but I'm writing to you 

urgently today to draw your attention to the investments that need to be made in the near future to ensure the 

prosperity of the city and the province. 

 

The federal government's 2017 budget has created a tremendous opportunity for the province to step forward 

with matching infrastructure funds to support Toronto City Council's priorities.  

 

As Ontario's capital city and one of the largest and most urban cities in North America, there is no question 

that the needs of the City of Toronto are unlike any other in the region. In order to continue to prosper, the 

City of Toronto needs the province to once again join us as a full partner in cost-sharing major infrastructure 

investments going forward.  

 

Coming to the table with matching funds will stretch taxpayers' dollars further and ensure that much-needed 

projects, like the Relief Line, are up and running before Toronto transit hits a crucial tipping point for 

congestion in 2031.   

 

Without a strong tri-lateral partnership on the Relief Line and each and every one of the projects listed below, 

we cannot expect they will be able to move forward in the timely manner that they are desperately needed. 

Many provinces in the country recognize the need for this tri-lateral partnership, and have announced they 

will match federal dollars in their budgets.  

 

We are grateful for past support the City has received from the Province on transit and housing, but these files 

are too important to ever let standstill.  

 

Here is a list of priority projects from Toronto City Council that would benefit from provincial funds 

matching federal contributions:  
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  

 

I look forward to a positive provincial budget, and one that will provide the City of Toronto with the support it 

needs.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Paul W. Ainslie 

Toronto City Councillor 

Ward 43, Scarborough East 

 

c.c. Mayor John Tory, City of Toronto 

 Hon. M.P.P. Brad Duguid, Scarborough Centre, Minister of Economic Development and Growth 

Hon. M.P.P. Tracy MacCharles, Pickering Scarborough East, Minister of Government and Consumer 

Services, Minister Responsible for Accessibility 

 M.P.P. Soo Wong, Scarborough Agincourt 

M.P.P. Lorenzo Berardinetti, Scarborough Southwest 

 M.P.P. Raymond Sung Joon Cho, Scarborough Rouge River 

 


